50 ANS A BATIR UN
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50 YEARS OF BUILDING
A BETTER ONTARIO
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Draft Action Plan

CUPE Ontario is striving to have the draft action plan available for review
by May 15, 2013.

This draft Action Plan will be sent electronically to all delegates, and to all
local presidents who have provided email addresses.

If you have not provided an email address and wish to receive a copy prior
to convention, please contact CUPE Ontario at 905-739-9739. cope343




